
 UPDATE: 

After consultation with our facilities department and 
SCC, we have updated traffic flow patterns for 
parent pick up and drop off when buses are not 
running.  Hopefully, this improves efficiency, while 
maintaining our highest priority of student safety.   

When buses are not running, parent vehicles can 
enter through the north entrance on Baker Road, 
forming a single file drop-off line parallel to the 
sidewalk in front of the school.  Please have students 
exit the vehicle curbside adjacent to the front doors. 
Vehicles can then proceed south and exit east to 
Range Road.  

In the afternoon, if buses are not running, pick up is 
scheduled by bus cohorts. To facilitate an efficient 
pick up, please arrive at your scheduled time slot.  
Parent vehicles can enter through the north 
entrance on Baker Road, forming a single file pick-up 
line parallel to the sidewalk in front of the school.  
Your child will be waiting with their bus cohort in the 
front entrance.  When your child recognizes their 
vehicle, a staff member will send your child out. 
Vehicles can then proceed south and exit east to 
Range Road.   

We recognize that this might not be convenient in all 
situations; please contact the office if you need to 
make alternate arrangements.   
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